
Announcing a New Journal 

J O U R N A L  OF P A L E O C L I M A T O L O G Y  

D. Reidel Publishing Company are pleased to announce that in the Spring of 1987 
they will commence publication of the Journal of Paleoclimatology. 

The Editors are A. D. Hecht (NOAA, Rockville) and T. M. L. Wigley (University 
of East Anglia, Norwich). 

The Journal ofPaleoclimatology (JPC) will publish original research papers on all 
aspects of paleoclimatology embracing all time scales. JPC aims, in particular, to en- 
courage papers on new techniques for the quantification of proxy climatic data, new 
methods of analysis and interpretation, and the use of numerical climate models, 
particularly where this leads to a better understanding of the causes of climatic 
change. 

Enquiries concerning submission of articles, subscriptions, and sample copies 
should be addressed in the first instance to The Journals Department, D. Reidel 
Publishing Company, P.O. Box 17, 3300 AA Dordrecht, Holland. (Telephone: 
(31)78-334208. Telex: 29425 reid nl.) 
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